
 

 

19 May 2024 

Lamp replacement in the Lobby Reading Area 

Dear Members and Guests, 

To further enhance club facilities for our members, we are going to install 
new lamps in the reading area.  

Please be informed that due to  lamp replacement work, the Lobby Reading 
Area will be temporary closed from 9:00am to 6:00pm on 20 May 
(Monday) and 21 May (Tuesday) respectively. Noise and dust disturbance 
might be occurred during that period. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

 

會 所 大 堂 閱 讀 區 電 燈 更 換 工 程 

致各會員及賓客: 

 

為了進一步提升及改善會所設施，我們將在大堂閱讀區安裝新的電

燈。 

 

茲因進行電燈更換工程，康樂會會所大堂閱讀區將分別於五月二十日

（星期一）及五月廿一日（星期二）上午九時至下午六時暫停開放﹐

屆時可能受燥音及塵埃影響。 

 
不便之處，敬請原諒。 
 


